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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 10:27 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025031

 
Recommendation # 2025031 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025031 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization Bicycle Rider 

Name Sharon E Sander 

Address 1384 Nimitz Ct, Rockledge FL 32955  

Phone (210) 771-1310 

Email sander2004@hotmail.com 

Alternate Email sander2004@hotmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025031 

Recommendation Title Road Maintenace 

Areas Affected Barnes Blvd (East of Murrell)  

Department Affected TRANSPORTATION ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  

Current problem The bike lanes on both sides of Barnes Blvd East of Murrell and West of Hwy 1 are 
over-grown with grass and don't give cyclist enough room to safely travel. This is a 
main throughfare for cyclists to get to the Indian River. There is about a mile of road 
that is affected. 

Recommendation The grass needs to be removed off the bike lane so that cyclists can safely ride. 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  




